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This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

I am sending this email message to register my objection to the proposed Thatcham NE Development.
My reasons for doing so are as follows:

- I have lived to Chapel Row for over 30 years and through traffic has increased massively during this time. The
scale of this proposed development will lead to a further huge increase which is unsustainable on our rural road
network. There are few pavements and walking to our local facilities becomes ever more dangerous.

- Our local surgery is already working beyond capacity and this development has no substantive proposals to
deal with additional medical needs of the additional population.

Please take my objections into consideration in your further decision making on this proposal.

Duncan Maclean




